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 Extraordinary Meeting of the Parish Council 
Thursday 14 August at 12:00 pm 

held at  
The Community Room, Broomhall Recreation Ground. 

 

34 / 25  Attendance and Apologies for absence 

Attendance:  Cllr Morgan (Chairman), Cllr Evans, Cllr Penney, Cllr Curtis and Cllr Pike  
Apologies for absence:  Cllr Buxton, Cllr Grover, Cllr Newman, Cllr Hilton 
Absent:   Cllr Coxon 
Present:     Nikki Tomlinson, Deputy Clerk and Suzie Parker Events Officer 
 
There were no members of the public present. 

35 / 25  Disclosure of pecuniary interests and other registerable interests 

There were no declarations of interest in accordance with the adopted Code of Conduct. 

36 / 25  Public Adjournment 

There were no questions received from any members of the public before the meeting or at this point of the 
agenda. 

37 / 25  Events Policy 

A discussion took place regarding the proposed Events Policy. There were concerns that the policy did not 
contain enough detail to make the policy relevant to Sunningdale Parish Council.  
 
UNRESOLVED: Cllr Curtis to expand proposal with details of criteria, risk and charging of events. To be 

reviewed again at Full Council. 
 
Cllr Pike left the meeting at 12:30pm. 

 

38 / 25  Outdoor Cinema Event September 2025 

RESOLVED: Council approved the Outdoor Cinema Event, which will take place in September 2025. Date 
to be confirmed by Suzie Parker, Events Officer. 
 

The meeting closed at 12.50pm 
 
Signed as a true record of the meeting: 
 
Signed:    
 
Dated: 


